
Visit our School 
Invitation

 

 

Cammeray Public School warmly invites prospective parents  of 

children starting school in 2025 & beyond to a 

‘Visit Our School’ morning tour on either: 

Thursday May 23 or Tuesday June 18  

at 9:30am - 10:15am 

Cammeray Public - School Hall 

If you are looking at school options for your child, this will provide     useful 

information about Cammeray Public School and our enrolment procedures. 

Presented by Ms Kerry McConaghy (Principal) and the Executive team, this 

session offers a wonderful opportunity for parents and carers interested in 

learning more about our school.  

 
Bookings are essential.  Click here to reserve your place. These sessions are for parents & carers 
only. Children will have an opportunity to familiarise themselves with the school at a later date. 

 
Please note: Our school is currently at capacity, with enrolments open to families  living within our 
catchment zone. Visit our website for further details. 

 

We hope you can join us and look forward to welcoming you to Cammeray Public School. 

 

Kerry McConaghy 

Principal 

  

 

 

Cammeray Public School   Palmer Street, Cammeray  t 02 9955 7200   e cammeray-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code/hhxg5
https://cammeray-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html

